
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and are ready for the new term.  We have two themes this 

term:  ‘It’s a bug’s life’ and ‘Superheroes ‘.  The children have expressed great interest in both topics 

and we are hoping we will discover some experts amongst them! The last week of term is World 

Awareness Week for the whole school and we will let you know more about this nearer the time.  

 

 

          EYFS Term 5 

        Summer Newsletter 

Reading 

Please bring your child’s reading folder to 

school every day, as books are changed on a 

rolling timetable.   

Please ensure you let us know when your child 

has read at home by initialling or commenting in 

their reading record book. We will also 

continue to hear your child read either 

individually or in a group and will comment 

accordingly. 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure all your child’s belongings and clothes are clearly named, especially 

PE kits.  

 PE will be on Wednesdays however it is useful to keep PE kits in school all the 

time. 

 As the weather becomes warmer please provide a named sunhat for your child 

and apply suncream to your child before school if necessary.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to speak to us should you need to. 

The EYFS team 
 

Word Books 

This term we will be introducing word books 

to help your child increase their sight 

recognition of high frequency words.  This is 

another strategy to help your child's reading 

fluency.  Please keep your child’s word book 

in their book bag so that we can add more 

words as and when they are ready. 
 

 

Dates for your diary with more information to 

follow….  

Class R’s trip to Cotswold Farm Park – 7th June 

Class R’s class assembly – 13th June 

Reading Breakfast – 5th July 

 

 

Jungle Jim 

  

 

Wow notes 

We love sharing your child’s achievements with 

the class. Please continue to record these 

moments and send them into school. 
 

Maths 

In our maths lessons we will be focussing on addition and subtraction with lots of problem solving.  If 

you would like to help your child with this please use all opportunities for real life practise. For example 

how many wheels does your bike have?  How many wheels would 2 bikes have?  How do you know? 

 


